LARC,
My name is Joe Mulleary, and I am a full-time faculty member in the Automotive Technology department at Cerritos College. Currently I am also the Department Chair for Automotive Technology. 
I have been a member of the International Association of General Motors Automotive Service Educational Program, IAGMASEP, since 2012. For about 6 years now I have also been part of the Marketing Committee within the association. There is an annual national meeting and training event held in Michigan in the fall and there is an annual regional meeting and training event locally held in Burbank during the spring. The instructors who teach and run their respective programs participate in these events and we communicate on a regular basis. There are currently 51 colleges in the US who are part of IAGMASEP and another 12 located in Canada. The complete list nationally is on the www.gmasep.org site. 
Statewide there are only 3 colleges who have a formal partnership with General Motors and offer GM ASEP. They include Cuyamaca College, Fresno City College, and Cerritos College. 
I reached out to the coordinator for each program as a collegial gesture. The instructor at Fresno City College is Marty Kamimoto; the instructor at Cuyamaca College is Brad McCombs.

Respectfully,

Joe Mulleary
Department Chair
GM ASEP Coordinator
Automotive Technology
Cerritos College
(562) 860-2451 ext. 2938
jmulleary@cerritos.edu

